
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

River Orwell Dredging 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and port users are advised that plough dredging operations will be taking place in the Port of Ipswich 
and River Orwell. All Mariners are advised to keep clear and pass at slow speed. A listening watch will be 
maintained on VHF Channel 68. For more information contact Orwell Navigation Services on VHF Ch 68. 

Dredging operations will be carried out between Thursday 30th Nov- Saturday 2nd Dec. 
 

                   
 

                  
Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

17 November 2023 
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